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We've all enjoyed a fabulous week of Christmas celebrations, thanks to the energy, effort and organizational
skills of our staff and PSA, and the excitement and joy of our children—thank you everybody, it really has been a
super week.

All the staff and | are incredibly grateful for all your cards and gifts this Christmas— thank you! We really don’t
expect such generosity, as working with your children is already a wonderful gift and privilege.

Christmas is a wonderful time of joy and celebration, giving us time to spend with friends and families—from all
of the staff here, we wish you all a very peaceful Chr\stmas, and a very happy New Year—see you all in 2020,

o Wi (o




